[image: image1.emf]







[image: image2.png]MELIa





NOTICE

CANCELATION

METRA BOARD SAFETY MEETING

THE METRA BOARD SAFETY MEETING SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 20, 2020, AT 9:00 AM HAS BEEN CANCELED.

PLEASE CALL 312-322-6962 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.

Metra is the registered service mark for the Commuter Rail Division of the Regional Transportation Authority.
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